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PUBLIC NOTICE

Town Bore Works, Julia Creek

Wednesday, 9" June 2021

From Thursday, 17 June 2021 works will be taking place on the Julia Creek Town Bore
located behind the Civic Centre at 29 Burke Street.

There will be no disruption to the water supply, however please note there will be
increased traffic in the area coming from the site during this time.

These works are expected to be completed by Wednesday, 30 June 2021.

Council thanks you for your patience while these works take place.

B

John Kelly
Chief Executive-Offi

Contact:
Director of Engineering, Enviro & Reg Services, Cameron Scott | cameron.scott@mckinlay.qld.gov.au | 07 4746 7166
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